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By publicly posting the following written disclosure the Calhoun Port Authority and the Calhoun County
Navigation Industrial Development Authority (collectively, the “Authority”) intends that municipal market
participants receive and use such disclosure for purposes of the independent registered municipal advisor
exemption to the SEC Municipal Advisor Rule (Section 15B of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934).

The Authority has retained an independent registered municipal advisor. The Authority is represented by
and will rely on its municipal advisor, RBC Capital Markets, LLC (“RBCCM”), to provide advice
concerning the issuance of municipal securities, the investment of bond proceeds and escrow
investments. The individuals with primary responsibility for advising the Authority are Robert V.
Henderson and R. Dustin Traylor. Mr. Henderson has been associated with RBCCM for 29 years and
Mr. Traylor has been associated with RBCCM for 20 years. Neither has been associated with another
broker-dealer or municipal advisory firm in the last two years.

Proposals for the Authority regarding municipal market issues may be mailed to Charles Hausmann,
Port Director, at P.O. Box 397, Point Comfort, Texas 77978; or sent to crh@calhounport.com. Copies
of proposals for should be sent directly to our municipal advisors at RBC Capital Markets, 303 Pearl
Parkway, Suite 220, San Antonio, Texas 78215 or to Robert.v.henderson@rbccm.com and

Robert.d.traylor@rbcecm.com.

This certificate may be relied upon until otherwise withdrawn. Required notifications regarding the
Municipal Advisor Rule should be directed to crh@calhounport.com and to our municipal advisors at

Robert.v.henderson@rbccm.com and Robert.d.traylor@rbecem.com.

If you have any questions, please contact Charles Hausmann.
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